PALA BAND OF
MISSION INDIANS

PMB 50, 35008 Pala Temecula Road
Pala, CA 92059
Phone 760-891-3500 | Fax 760-891-3587

David Jones, Superintendent
Bonsall Unified District
31555 Old River Road
Bonsall, CA. 92003

August 21, 2017
Dear Superintendent Jones,

The Pala Band of Mission Indians has a positive working relationship with the public schools in
our area. The Pala Band of Mission Indians is satisfied with the educational services and
programs provided by the Bonsall Unified School District. The Bonsall Unified School District
has provided the tribe with a copy of the regulations 34 CFR 222.91-94 pertaining to our rights
under the Indian consultation process. We understand our rights and offer this letter as a
waiver of the Impact Aid Indian Policies and Procedures requirements for the FY 2019 Impact

Aid application year.

If you have any questions or concerns relating to this wavier, please contact Chairman Robert
Smith at (760) 891-3500 or rsmith@palatribe.com

Submitted,
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Robert Smlth Cha
Pala Band of Mission Indlans



